Veterans Reimbursement for Producer Licensing
The Veterans Reimbursement for Producer Licensing toolkit is applicable only for NAIFA chapters in states that do not include producer licensing as part of the GI Bill’s Licensing and Certification Benefit which are: DE, ID, ME, MA, NH, NM, NY, OR, PA, RI and TN.NJ passed legislation exempting veterans from initial insurance licensing fees in 2019.  














Largely thanks to the efforts of NAIFA’s advocacy, the number of states participating in the program has grown from six at the beginning of 2017 to nearly 40! 

To learn more about the specific producer-related benefits available in your state through the VA program, please use the US Department of Veteran Affairs search tool to learn which tests are covered and their costs: https://inquiry.vba.va.gov/weamspub/buildSearchCountryLCCriteria.do

